
EIS(5)-01-18(p11) 

 

07 November 2017 

Dear Minister, 

The National Assembly for Wales’ Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

have received from Ken Skates AM, Cabinet Secretary for Economy and 

Infrastructure at the Welsh Government in response to an inquiry we are currently 

conducting on ‘Selling Wales to the World’ (see attached). 

The letter seems to imply that there are discrepancies between the way in which 

DIT and the Welsh Government classify and record involvement in a project.  

I would be grateful if you or a colleague at the DIT could clarify this issue and 

your views on comments made in the attached letter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Russell George AM 

Chair 

Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 

The Rt. Hon Greg Hands MP 

Minister of State for Trade Policy 

Department for International Trade 

King Charles Street 

Whitehall 

London, SW1A 2AH 

 


